
Coming back to school  
 

 

There are new signs 
outside school and black 
lines on the path to remind 
everyone to line up 2m 
apart so that I stay safe and 
healthy. 
 
 
 

 
I need to wait at the gate until it is my turn 
to go into school. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

I will go into school using the same door as 
before. At the door I need to say goodbye to 
the adult that has come with me. They will 
not be allowed to come into school with me 
because school isn’t big enough for all the 
adults to stay 2m apart. 
 
 
 
 



Someone will squirt hand 
sanitiser onto my hands to 
make sure that they are clean 

before I touch anything in school. Then I 
can hang my coat on my peg. I won’t be bringing my indoor shoes to 
school at the moment. 

 
 
A teacher will take my lunch box and water bottle and 
put them somewhere safe. 
 

 
 
 
The classroom looks a little 
bit different and has lots of 
space to play. I will have my 
own bucket of mark making 
tools and when it’s time to 
come to the carpet, I will 
have my own special chair or 
carpet space.  
 

 

 
Any reading books that I have finished over the 
lockdown need to go in the ‘Drop off box’. 
 
 
 
 



Instead of the toilets being one for girls 
and one for boys they are now one for 
Class 1 and one for Class 2. The toilets 
that I need to use are the ones on the left 
which were the girl’s toilets. 
 
 

Hello Class One! We hope you have had a lovely Summer! We are really looking forward to 
welcoming you all back into school again next week! You must be very excited about playing 
with your friends again! Our classroom will look a little bit different, but there will be plenty 
of toys and games and lots of new learning opportunities for you to safely enjoy together. 
We can’t wait to see you soon! 
 
Mrs Hebblewhite, Mrs Todd and Mrs Wicks xxx 

 
 


